
Date: February 26, 2021 
 
To:  Representative Kate Webb, Chair 
  And House Committee on Education members 
 
From:  Carlen Finn, Senior Policy Associate, Voices for Vermont’s Children    
 John Castle, North Country Supervisory Union 
 Deborah Lisi-Baker 
 Dr. Kathleen Kesson 
 Ben Freeman, Vermont Learning for the Future 
 Lindsey Halman, UP for Learning 
 Margaret Maclean, Vermont Rural Education Collaborative 
  
Re: H. 106  
 
We respectfully submit recommendations regarding H.106 in the document titled vv5-
H.106; with recommendations.02.26.21 


